Natural Resource Gas Limited
39 Beech St, E., PO Box 307, Aylmer On N5H 281

December 17, 2010

Ontario Energy Board
2300 Yonge Street
Suite 2601

Toronto, ON

M4P 1E4

Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary
Dear Ms. Kirsten Walli,

EB-2010-0366
INTERROGATORY RESPONSE

QUESTION:
Based on a telephone query from the Board Staff regarding Page 7 of 11 of the QRAM
application, line 1, should it read January, 2011 and not 20107

RESPONSE:
Yes, it should read January 2011 it was a typo on our part.

Regards,

Laurie O’'Meara,
Controlier




